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21 July 2015
Mrs Metcalfe,
REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002 (FOISA)

Thank you for your request dated 2nd June, 2015 under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (FOISA).

Your request

You asked for, under Freedom of Information rules, “answers to the following questions involving radar technology and wind turbines:

1. As wind turbines near airports are a risk to multiple lives, please provide examples of any radar mitigation software which has been proven to work.

2. Should there be any currently in existence and use, does the vendor of the software involved guarantee that no lives will be at risk by the reliance placed upon it?

3. Should the answer to both questions be that no such technology exists, may I have a written undertaking that when it comes to risk to multiple lives, decisions will be precautionary in that should such a technology be adopted, the software will have to be guaranteed by the vendor that no lives will be put at risk.”

Response to your  request 

1.
While our aim is to provide information whenever possible, in this instance the Scottish Government does not have the information you requested.  However, it should be noted  that all radar mitigation solutions are agreed in writing after careful assessment of technical safety matters by the relevant aviation safety authorities and no wind farms will be consented without adequate measures to safeguard safety.
2.
As above, while our aim is to provide information whenever possible, in this instance the Scottish Government does not have the information you requested. 
3.
Our aim is to provide information whenever possible.  However, in this instance, your question 3 isn’t a request for recorded information. You are asking for an undertaking rather than recorded information. However, the Scottish Government consults with the relevant airports, Civil Aviation Authority and MOD in relation to windfarm proposals >50MW, has not and will not consent any windfarm without adequate measures to safeguard safety.
If you are unhappy with this response to your FOI request, you may ask us to carry out an internal review of the response, by writing to Mary McAllan, Director of Energy & Climate Change, Energy and Climate Change Directorate, 5 Atlantic Quay, 150 Broomielaw, Glasgow G2 8LU [mary.mcallan@scotland.gsi.gov.uk].  Your review request should explain why you are dissatisfied with this response, and should be made within 40 working days from the date when you received this letter.  We will complete the review and tell you the result, within 20 working days from the date when we receive your review request.  
If you are not satisfied with the result of the review, you then have the right to appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner.  More detailed information on your rights is available on the Commissioner’s website at: www.itspublicknowledge.info.
If you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me.  
Kind regards,
Allen Hughes (Consents Manager – Energy Generation) 
Local Energy and Consents
	Atlantic Quay, 150 Broomielaw, Glasgow, G2 8LU
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